
Welcome Guests!  We’re so glad you’re here!  
Please fill out a Visitor Card from the back of the pew and place it in 
the offering bucket as you leave today. Also, please stop by the foyer  
on your way out to receive our special “Visitor Gift” today! 

Tithes and Offerings: 

A bucket is available at the back door for tithes and offerings. 

Thank you for  your faithfulness. 

In order to reduce personal contact, we will continue  
not passing the plate for the offering. A bucket will be  

available at the back door. Thank you for your faithfulness.  

Tithes and Offerings: 

A bucket is available at the back door for tithes and  
offerings.  Thank you for your faithfulness. 

Welcome to 
Holly Spring Friends Meeting 

November 10th, 2024 

   
Church Office: 336-879-3136 

Email: hollyspring@rtmc.net    Website: www.hollyspring.org 

Veterans, we are eternally grateful.   
Thank you for your service! 

Prelude and Centering Down 

Prayer 

Welcome, Announcements & Birthdays 
 
Opening Praise   “Give Thanks”  
 

Children’s Story 
 
Prayer Concerns 
 
Choir 
 
Special Music 

Open Worship 

Message  

Benediction 

What’s Happening This Week 

Monday            Veteran’s Day 
                           7:00 pm      Packing Shoeboxes for 
     Samaritan’s Purse 
 
Tuesday      7:00 pm      Ministry & Counsel 

Wednesday      6:30 pm      Wednesday Small Groups 

Thursday      7:00 pm      Vision Meeting &  
        Park Outreach Team Mtg 

November 3 — Harvest Festival 

A report is due from the House & Grounds Committee.   

 -Adult Bible Study - meets in Willing Workers Classroom 
                    (Pastor Todd Brown will lead a time of  
                            Prophetic Bible Study & Prayer) 

  -Youth Meeting - meets in Basement  
  -Camp J.O.Y. - Ages 3 & Up meets in Family Life Center 

PLAN TO JOIN US!!! 

Attention All Committee Members 
Recently all members of rotating committees should have  

received a letter asking each committee to recruit their own 

new members and, if necessary, persons to fill vacant  

positions for the upcoming church year.  All names of new 

committee members for the new year should be given to 

church secretary by Nov. 17, so they can be compiled and 

brought to Monthly Meeting on December 4th.  THANK YOU! 

NOVEMBER 24  THANKSGIVING MEAL 
DECEMBER   4   MONTHLY MEETING 
DECEMBER 11  CAROLING @ CROSSROADS 
DECEMBER 15  CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PLAY 
DECEMBER 22  CHRISTMAS CANTATA 

UP & 
COMING 

BLESSING CHILD OPPORTUNITY 

          We once again have the opportunity to provide   
               Christmas gifts for children in our area through 
     Randolph County Partnership for Children.                                        
     Those wishing to participate should meet  

                Anna Leigh at the back door today to sign up 
for your “Blessing Child”.  You will receive an envelope 
with your child’s information and with tags to attach to 
your wrapped gifts.  Gifts will need to be returned and 
placed in Anna Leigh’s office by December 1st.  Thank 

you for your help with this opportunity to show  
God’s love for those in our community! We will be packing Shoeboxes for Samaritan’s Purse on 

Monday evening.  Anyone interested in helping with this, 
please meet in the Willing Workers Classroom at 7pm. 

Wednesday Evening Small Groups  
November 13th, 2024 

6:30 pm - 7:30 pm                  
 

   the Family Life Center following Morning Worship. 

HSFM Thanksgiving Meal 

Sunday, November 24th  ♦ 12:00 pm 

    Please make plans to bring a dish to share        
 and to attend our Thanksgiving Meal in  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IT’S NOT TOO LATE!!! 
TODAY is the last  opportunity to include your family photo in the 

church directory.  Submit a “current digital photo” and receive a 

FREE church directory.  

For details see Janice Cheek TODAY.  

Baby Shower for Kinzie Brown 

November 16th from 1pm-3pm  

Holly Spring Family Life Center 
For full registry go to https://my.babylist.com/baby-reg-kinzie-brown 

DECEMBER 29, 2024 THRU JANUARY 1, 2025 

AFCM YOUNG FRIENDS ♦ 6TH-12TH GRADE 

QUAKER LAKE CAMP 

Register @ ATLANTICFRIENDS.ORG 
Final Deadline to Register is December 15 
COST:  $100 if registered by December 1 

                $125 if registered after December 1 
 Take off $20 if you attended “Within Reach” this year. 

FLYER WITH MORE INFO IN BACK FOYER. 

SEE ANNA LEIGH WITH QUESTIONS. 

2024 

mailto:hollyspring@rtmc.net
http://www.hollyspring.org


PRAYER CONCERNS 

 

SENIOR PASTOR  ................................................................................. Todd Brown 
336.318.5131 (cell) 

336.879.8388 (home) 
  

YOUTH INTERN  ........................................................................ Anna Leigh Brown 
     336.708.8611 (cell) 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY DIRECTOR…………………………………………..Jenny Campbell 
336.682.6007 (cell) 

336.498.6798 (home) 
CLERK OF MONTHLY MEETING ........................ Joe Allen: 336.879.2046 (home) 
CLERK OF MINISTRY & COUNSEL ................. Isaac Rumley:  336.301.7880 (cell) 
SECRETARY .................................................................................... Brenda Kilby 
      Secretary Office Hours:                      Tuesday       9:00am - 2:00pm 

                       Wednesday/Thursday    9: 00am - 3:00pm        

Facility Reservations: 
 If anyone needs to reserve any of the church facilities or the van,  please call  
or email the secretary with the dates and times. 

Bulletin Announcements/Reservations 
All announcements for the bulletin should be called or emailed to the 
church office by Wednesday morning of each week.  

Lawrence Albright Dwayne Caviness Lucy Needham Family 

Liam Albright Paisley Chriscoe Helen Pike 

Ann Allen Jonathan Davis Diane Pugh 

Christine Allen Chris Goins Dewey Reeder Family 

Melvin Allen Janet Hill Harry Reynolds 

Aiden Allred Annarae Hodgin Norma Sheffield 

Danel Allred Family Donna Howell Ron Tucker Family 

Bonnie Bishop Martha Johnson Cannon Wallace 

Anita Brady Matthew Johnson Mary West 

Wiley Brady Melissa Kuhns Pam Wright 

Logan Brooks Joyce Maness Elvin York 

Amy Brown Samantha Maness  

Brad Byers Leonard McNeil  

Mildred Byrd Bobby Millikan  

   

 TODAY NEXT SUNDAY 

GREETERS Isaac Rumley &  

Karen Allen 

Ronald & Revonda Cox 

FLOWERS Linda York  

CHILDREN’S STORY Judy Smith Children’s Church 

NURSERY Tracy Willis Tammy Sheffield 

SAFETY TEAM Wade Robbins & 
Robin Robbins 

Jeff Maness & 
Randy Cheek 

OFFERINGS GENERAL FUND PARK  MINISTRY 

Last Sunday $3,154.00  $100.00  
Weekly Budget Req. $4,634.62  $192.31  

Weekly Variance ($1,480.62) ($92.31) 
Year-to-Date (Y-T-D) $178,462.29  $5,380.00  
Y-T-D Budget Req. $203,923.08  $8,461.54  

Y-T-D Variance ($25,460.79) ($3,081.54) 

        STEWARDSHIP REPORT FOR 
         November 3

rd
, 2024 

Sunday School Attendance - 37 

 Visitors - 1 

 Offering - $56 

Worship Attendance - 130 

Prayers for all those who have suffered destruction and loss in Western NC , 

as well as those working in the recovery efforts. 

Nursing Home and Assisted Living Residents 
Mildred Byrd Brookdale Assisted Living, High Point, NC 

Gary Cox Crossroads of Asheboro 
 

National Concerns 
 Government Leaders 
 Russia/Ukraine Crisis 
 Prayers for China 
 Spiritual life and health of our nation,  
      leaders and military families 
 Israel/Middle East/North Korea 
 Persecuted Christians Worldwide 
 

Ministries & Missions 

 Atlantic Friends Christian Ministries  
 Bob & Hope Carter, Missionaries 
 Hunter & Emma Curtis, Church Plant in Alabama 
 Greater Piedmont Adult & Teen Challenge 
 Grace Haven Christian Children’s Home, Siler City 

 Your Choices Randolph, Asheboro 


